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Caution! 
 
Beware of Fraudulent E-mails Using The Name of OSAKA STEEL and/or OSAKA 

STEEL Officers and Employees 
 
We have recently become aware that somebody is sending fraudulent e-mails to offer 

positions or investment with using OSAKA STEEL name, and/or the names of OSAKA 
STEEL officers and employees. We have nothing to do with such e-mails. 
Recipients of such e-mail inquiries are advised not to respond. Please do not attempt to 

undertake any business arrangement with persons purporting to act for, or on behalf of, 
OSAKA STEEL until you have confirmed the identity of the individual soliciting your 
services. 
If you have any questions regarding suspicious e-mails using OSAKA STEEL’s name, 

please contact us via the following link. 
 

http://www.osaka-seitetu.co.jp/en/contact/index.html 
 

 

http://www.osaka-seitetu.co.jp/en/contact/index.html

